



## **SEPTEMBER 2022 CLASS PLACEMENT**

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We consider many variables when creating classes for the following year. Some of these considerations are classroom friendships, academic achievement, special needs, leadership skills, English Language Learners, social and emotional needs and a balance of boys and girls. Our classroom teachers and support staff provide input about students' needs in this complex process and spend time discussing each child's placement. Throughout the year, teachers become increasingly aware of your child's needs both through daily interactions and discussions with you. However, if there is any additional information that you wish us to consider, please provide it using the format below.

This form will be shared with classroom teachers and support staff when the new classes are designed. Also, please be aware that it is very likely that most of our classes will be combined grades and **we will not be able to accommodate requests for single grade classes or for specific teachers.** If you have any questions, please call me at 604-296-9024.

Yours truly, Mrs. L. Pitt Principal 2022 Class Placement Child's Name: \_\_\_\_\_ \_\_\_\_\_ Grade Next Year: \_\_\_\_\_ Strengths and areas to be considered: **Academic Learning** Social and Emotional **Development** Other Signature of Parent Print Surname Date